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4th January 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 9 visit to 3 Counties Skills Show, Malvern 
 

As part of our careers programme, Fairfield High School has the opportunity to take all of year 9 to visit the 3 
Counties Skills Show on Thursday January 19th 2023.  
 
During this visit, the students will be able to talk to range of representatives from local and national organisations and 
post 16 training providers who will provide information for their future decision-making. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am and will be returning in time for period 6, so students will need to bring whatever 
equipment they need for that lesson. Students coming on the trip will need to bring a packed lunch and drink and 
wear smart, appropriate clothes. Students in receipt of Free School Meal premium will be provided with lunch. 
 
Please can you complete the permission slip below and return it to Form Tutors by Friday 13th January 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Hart  
Senior Learning Manager 
 

 
Year 9 visit to 3 Counties Skills Show January 19th 2023 

 
I give permission for ………………………………………………………………. to attend the visit to 3 Counties Skills Show on January 
19th 2023 
 

Please note any changes to their medical information that we should be aware of: 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency contact details applicable on January 19th 2023: 
 
Contact 1: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Contact 2: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………             Date: …………………………………………………. 

 


